
 
 
 
 
 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebc-greenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

LOVE GOD 

LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

May 31, 2020 
 

Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

Pianist: Donna Grace 

Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

 

Sunday School: FreeConference.com 

 

Sunday 

Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Wednesday  

Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM 

 

We are having the services in the parking lot. Depending on the chance 

of rain, the service may be moved online.  

Ebenezer Happenings       

        
Today  Deacon Elections 
 
May 31 Recognition of Graduates 
 
June 7 Trustee Elections 
 
June 21 Father’s Day and Baby Dedication 
   
  Offering for the TN Baptist Children’s Home 

Monthly Budget: $22,987.92 
 
Weekly need:  $5,304.90  
  
 

 



Morning Worship 
 

Prelude            

                      

Announcements and Prayer 

 

Welcome of Guests Wherever He Leads I’ll Go  285  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song The Bond of Love  384 

        

  

Hymn Onward Christian Soldiers  493  

     

Hymn Burn in Me, Fire of God  496  

 

Graduate Recognition 

                     
Sermon:                   Seeing as the Lord Sees 
           1 Samuel 16:7                          Bro. Chad Phelan  

 

Invitation Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus  320 

 

Closing Chorus Grace to You  663 

    

Prayer 

 
 

Congratulations to 
our 2020 Graduates: 

 

We are so very proud of you! 
 

Nathan Schussler    TCAT 
Precious Claiborne    High School 
Thomas Perko     High School 
Zach Suter      High School 
 
 
 
Wayne Semore and Bryan Suter were elected to serve as 
Deacons. 
 
Please fill out the Relaunch committee’s survey and return it 
to the church. Everyone’s thoughts are wanted as we move 
to once again worship in the church building. 
 
Starting in June the church office will be open Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday 8 am - 2 pm. 

 
 
 
 


